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District and School Leaders,

Please see below for important COVID-19 related updates regarding Career and Technical Education (CTE)
End-of-Program (EOP) pilot assessments for the 2019-2020 academic year.

2019-2020 CTE End-of-Program Pilot Assessments — Accounting, Financial Services, Automation
Engineering, Civil Engineering, Engineering Design and Mechanical Engineering

All pilot assessments and testing windows have been cancelled for this school year. The Office of Career and
Technical Education and Student Transition (OCTEST) plans to complete pilots in the fall of the 2020-2021
school year. Testing windows for the pilots will be released during the summer, or when more details are
available, to assist schools and students with planning for these pilot assessments. With successful pilots in
the fall of 2020, the plan is to continue to offer these new valid CTE EOP assessments in spring 2021. Thank
you for your patience and understanding during this time.

Should you have questions or concerns regarding this topic, please feel free to contact me, or Sherri Craig at
sherri.craig@education.ky.gov or 502-564-4286.

Thank you,

Kiley Whitaker

Assistant Director

Division of Technical Schools and Continuous Improvement
Office of Career and Technical Education and Student Transitions
Kentucky Department of Education

300 Sower Blvd.

Frankfort, KY 40601

502-564-4286 Ext. 4217

Twitter: @KdeKiley

Kiley.Whitaker@education.ky.gov

This email may contain confidential data or information and is intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee you should not
disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail, and you are requested to notify the sender
immediately.

The Kentucky Department of Education would like your input on the agency’s customer service
efforts. Please take a moment to complete an online survey, which may be accessed
at https://www.surveymonkey.com/t/QTSNYDS. All responses will remain anonymous. Thank you!
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